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Notice to Public of Involuntary Termination of South City Hospital 
 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is providing notice that, as of  November 18, 2023, 
South City Hospital, 3933 S Broadway, Saint Louis, Missouri will no longer participate in the Medicare 
program. The Medicare provider agreement between South City Hospital and the Secretary of Health 
and Human Services (HHS) will be terminated on November 18, 2023, due to their failure to meet 
Medicare’s basic health and safety requirements and failure to maintain operational status. 
 
The facility has been notified that Medicare will cease to pay for services furnished to Medicare and 
Medicaid beneficiaries admitted after the date of termination.   
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